Dear Trusted Voices,

Please join partners across our State in sharing the below message of Hope on Social Media on <u>Friday</u>, <u>April 10th</u>, and help Illinois Count.

The Census brings our State over 34 billion dollars per year in federal funding for vital services like education and healthcare. Funding that we can not afford to lose. Snap, Post, Tweet and Share, "There's Always US in the 2020 CENSUS," and encourage everyone to complete their Census questionnaire at my2020census.gov.

During this challenging time, you <u>are not</u> alone . . .

There's Always <u>US</u> in the 2020 CENS<u>US</u>!

Help US Count!

#2020Census #MakeIllinoisCount

Dionne Roberts-Emegha, Partnership Coordinator

Chicago Region
U.S. Census Bureau

o: 312-579-1607 | m: 281-748-7410 dionne.l.roberts.emegha@census.gov census.gov | @uscensusbureau

Shape your future. START HERE > <u>2020census.gov</u>